
From: Waugh, James 
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2006 7:58 AM 
To: Risk Based Inspection 
Subject: Risk-based Inspection 
   I have read what little has been discussed on risk based inspection. How will 
slaughter line inspectors be impacted? There is some discussion concerning the 
CSI’s performing some tasks based on risks but I have heard nothing on whether 
Inspectors will be performing on-line inspection activities as they do under the 
current system. Thank you for any information you can provide! 
 

 
Sincerely 

James Brian Waugh 

USDA, FSIS, SCSI 
Perdue Farms 

250 Highway 247 Spur 
Perry, GA. 31069 

(478) 988-6036 Phone 
(478) 988-6051 Fax 
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